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On behalf of the Government of Alberta, welcome everyone to Shen Yun 2025. 

Our province is pleased to welcome the talented artists of Shen Yun once again for 

performances in Edmonton and Calgary. The arts are an important part of our 

culture and economy, and this colourful epic performance is a wonderful way for 

Albertans to experience Chinese culture and legend through music and dance.    

I appreciate the hard work and organization required to mount a production of this 

scale. Thank you to all those who make it possible, and a special thank you to the 

committed performers who share their passion with all of us.  

Please accept my very best wishes for successful shows in Alberta and across Canada. 
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